
“Notice 

Date 30/06/2025 

Sub:-    Notice regarding submission of NOC by the PCMS candidates for 1
st

  Round of 

counselling under NEET-PG MDS 2025  

The last date for submitting NOC and eligibility certificates issued by Competent Authority is 

30.06.2025. The PCMS candidate who registered for 1
st

 round of counselling Under NEET-PG MDS 2025, 

are directed to submit their NOCs duly issued by the Competent Authority/Secretary to Govt. of Punjab, 

Dept. of Health and Family Welfare in the University personally till 01.07.2025 by 05.00 PM. The 

application without NOC will not be considered for incentive marks for 1
st

 Round of counselling. 

For any update please visit the University website regularly.  

Registrar” 

 


